
From: "P.P.A. S.A. / Pantelis Kazatzis" 
Sent: Τρίτη, 26 Ιουνίου 2018 5:16 μμ
Subject: Tender for the selection of a contractor for the construction of the 
Project: "Opening of access holes at the rainwater pipes of G2 Car Terminal"

Dear Sirs,
 
Please be informed that Piraeus Port Authority has published a tenders regarding 
the selection of a contractor for the construction of the Project:  "Opening of 
access holes at the rainwater pipes of G2 Car Terminal" according to the 
terms of the attached declaration and Technical Description. Award criterion shall 
be  the  lowest  price.  Interested  parties  are  invited  to  submit  their  offer 
(alternative/second offers are excluded) in writing, until Friday  29th June 2018 
at 12:00.
 
All  information  is  published  on  PPA  site  at  the  following  link: 
http://www.olp.gr/el/contests-declarations/itemlist/category/89-ergon. 
 

 
 
Kazatzis Pantelis
Manager of Procurement Department

PIRAEUS PORT AUTHORITY S.A.
Akti Miaouli 10, 185 38 Piraeus
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